Sample Letter to Support Immigration Marriage

[bookmark: _GoBack]To Whom it May Concern,

I am writing this statement in order to vouch for the loving relationship between Dayanara and
Trezpan. Dayanara has been a very close friend of mine for the past 17 years, and I have
known Trezpan for the past two years.

They met online, through a video game called World of Warcraft (WoW), which I also play.
During the Fall of 2007 Dayanara informed me that she had been chatting to somebody online
through WoW and December of that year she planned to meet him in person. They met on
December 26th, 2007, and afterward in the New Year, Dayanara had let me know that the meeting
had gone very well. She sounded very happy when she told me that they had ‘really hit it
off' and that they ‘mesh so well together'. Dayanara told me they planned on seeing more of
each other and she made numerous travel plans to see Trezpan in City, WI early that year.

The first time I met Trezpan was about two years ago (June, 2008). Dayanara and Trezpan joined my
husband and myself for dinner at Montana's restaurant in City. At this time it was clear that
they cared for each other very much and were both happily committed to one another in a loving
relationship.

In July 2008, I accompanied Trezpan and Dayanara to Canada's Wonderland and we all spent the day
together there. Dayanara and Trezpan attended my wedding together September 20th, 2008 as well as the
rehearsal the night before. It was at the end of September that Trezpan moved to Buffalo in order to
be as close to the Canadian border as possible, to make visiting Dayanara easier.

I consider Dayanara and Trezpan ‘family' and enjoy visiting with them. They attended my birthday
celebration of February 2009, during which we all played Dance Dance Revolution. This was
shortly after they became engaged January 2009, after Dayanara proposed to Trezpan. They both
also attended my birthday celebration February of this year (2010) during which we played the
board games Carcassone and Smart Mouth. 

They also came together for Christmas dinner at my apartment this past holiday season of 2009. I accompanied Dayanara to the Buffalo area the first weekend of May 2010 to visit Trezpan. The three of us spent the weekend watching movies, shopping and dining out. Trezpan cooked breakfast for us all weekend.

I was the maid of honour at Dayanara's and Trezpan's wedding April 17th, 2010. As witness to their
union I can personally vouch and am happy to say that they are a couple very much in love.
Please feel free to contact me should you require any additional information.

Sincerely,

Friend
